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Comment - It is essential that Medicaid be expanded. There are so many people who suffer from 
mental Illness and who are unable to obtain jobs that provide health insurance. It is vital that these 
people have access to quality mental health services and medical care so that they do not end up 
homeless and hopeless. It is hard dealing with the daily challenges of mental illness, but nearly 
impossible to deal with these challenges without the proper therapies, medications, and medical care. 
Please vote to expand Medicaid and help those who cannot afford to help themselves.
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